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26™ January 2004

Re: Radiographers (heretofore paid at part time Rate as per consolidated scales)

A Chara

I refer to the small number of Radiographers who have up to now been paid in
accordance with the part time rate of pay as outlined in the DOHC consolidated salary
scales.

Arising from discussions and agreement between the HSEA/DOHC and SIPTU, it has
been agreed that, in future, the staff concerned will be paid as per the appropriate
salary scale for Radiographers as outlined in the consolidated pay scales. The
appropriate point on the relevant pay scale will be determined in accordance with the
individuals experience and service and as per normal arrangements with regard to the
application of incremental credit to part-time employees. These new arrangements
will apply from 1° January 2002.

Radiographers who are encompassed by this agreement will also qualify for other
benefits accruing for part-time employees in accordance with the provisions of the

protection of employees (Part time Work) Act 2001.

Employers are asked to implement the provisions of this agreement as soon as
possible.

Enquiries with regard to same should be directed to undersigned.

Jokn Delamere
ndustrial Relations Executive

c.c Mr. Tony Walsh, SIPTU
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